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A“ssie Aussie Kids Mermaid Waters

® 4 Rope Court Mermaid Waters QLD 4218
Kids Phone: 07 5578 6444
Email aussiekids@bhchildcare.com.au

Director’s News

Firstly we would like to wish all our very special mums, Nan's and special females a Happy
Mothers Day for Sunday 9th May.

Please remember that your account needs to be PAID IN FULL by 9am each Friday. Failure to
do this will result in your child's days being suspended or canceled.

Check your child's room pockets each week. These are located at your child's room entrance.
This is where accounts, parent notices etc are placed for you to collect.

Take some time to look at our monthly policies listed in the policy review section of this
newsletter and complete the Policy Feedback Form. We appreciate your feedback. The Centre
Policy Folder is also located in the foyer for you to look through.

In the mornings please ensure that your child arrives with sunscreen on and if you forget to do
this we have our sunscreen station at the front entrance and in the yards for you to use. Just a
friendly reminder also that your child has a clean & fresh water bottle each day. You can leave
this at the centre and this will be washed and refilled but ensure this is clearly labeled with your
child's name. Please feel free at anytime to talk to myself or make an appointment to speak with
your child's Educator. We have our Mothers Day Morning Tea at 10am on Friday 6th May.
Everyone is welcome. We will be having a fun GUESS HOW MANY IN THE JAR on the day and
a lucky door prize. Looking forward to seeing everyone :-)

Until next month,

Miss Michelle
What'’s Happening Centre Information
We have a very busy month ahead. With the end of the financial year fast
Please take the time to look over our approaching | thought it would be a
monthly calender of events to see what good idea to explain what Allowable
we have planned for this month. If there Absences are.
is anything that you would like to share
with us please come and see me in the You are entitled to 42 allowable
office. We are very excited to that the absences each Financial Year (sick
centre will be painted internally within days, holidays, absent days, public
the next month. | am just waiting on holidays).
dates from Head Office to confirm. Your reduced holidays are calculated on
This will be done over the weekend with your child's permanent booking (see
more than likely one work day. You will below).
be updated regularly on what is 5 days = 20 days reduced holidays
occurring and of any changes that may 4 days = 16 days reduced holidays
happen. 3 days = 12 days reduced holidays
Thank you for your time, patience and 2 days = 8 days reduced holidays
understanding with this. 1 day = 4 days reduced holidays

Please see office if you are unsure of
what you are entitled to.

Thank you,

Miss Michelle




BABIES

Hello, to all the Babies parents & caregivers. Firstly | would like to say a big welcome to Ethan, Violet,
Finn and Jayda who have recently started in our room. Last month we made some changes in our room
to support each child’s different interest. We hope you like the change and we will continue to try and
make these changes regularly and as the children's needs and interests adjust. We would like to wish
Jayda a big Happy Birthday for the 29th of April!l We have no BIRTHDAY'S to celebrate this month but we
wish you all a wonderful May. Throughout this month Miss Bek and Miss Julianne are creating an outdoor
environment for our room in the back yard behind preschool! We are hoping it will create a new exciting
place for the babies to explore and spend time outside in their own yard. We would also like to wish all of
our wonderful mothers a Happy Mother’'s Day! Remember we have our Mother's Day Morning Tea on
Friday 6th at 10am and we would love it for you to join us. Just a reminder if you haven’t brought in a
family photo yet, please do so as we would love to have it on our wall! Please feel free to speak with Miss
Bek or Miss Julianne if you have any questions. Until next month, Miss Bek and Miss Julianne.

TODDLERS

Hello and welcome to the Toddlers Room. Firstly we would like to welcome Bella-Rose, Henry and Atlas
to the Toddler room who will be moving up from the Babies room soon. Sadly we will say goodbye to
Morgun, Oliver, Keira, Louie, Rosie, Madeline and Kingwell as they will transition up to the Junior Kindy
room. Miss Carmel returned back to work on the 3rd May from her holiday in Hawaii. She was very
excited to tell the Toddler group stories of her adventures. Miss Misaki will be on holidays from the 25th
May returning 13th June. She is going to Japan to visit her family and friends. We look forward to hearing
about her trip. HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY to all the wonderful mothers and grandmothers! The children
have been very busy creating their gifts for their loved one. We have a Mother's Day Morning Tea on
Friday 6th May at 10am. We would love for you to join us 'We have no birthdays to celebrate this month
but we would like to wish everyone a very happy month of MAY :-) This month we will continue to focus
on the children’s interests, recently it has been dancing, painting, dolls, cars and transport books.

Until next month,

Miss Carmel and Miss Misaki
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JUNIOR KINDY

Hello and welcome to all our new families who have joined the junior kindy room. We lool forward to
getting to know each and everyone of you. Last month we had a lot of family input which was wonderful
so a very big thank you to everyone. These are what we use to extend on the children's learning. If you
would like to know more about this please speak with either myself or Miss Ros. The children enjoyed
extending on their own interests from home and kindy. This month the children have been busy making
Mother’s Day gifts. This has been a very fun and rewarding time for the children as we talk about their
mums and what is so special about their mum. We would like to wish all of our mums, grand mothers,
aunties etc a very HAPPY MOTHERS DAY! We also have our Mother's Day Morning Tea on Friday 6th
at 10am and we would love for you to join us. Toilet training is always on the agenda so please feel free
to ask Miss Ros or myself if you would like your child to start this or any questions you may have. We look
forward to another month ahead.

Until next month,

Miss Carmel and Miss Ros.

Visit us at www.bhchildcare.com.ai‘



SENIOR KINDY

Hello and welcome to Senior Kindy, During the month of April we have explored superheroes from fancy
to real life kind in our community. The children participated in lots of role playing and group interactions.
The children also shared with us the knowledge they have been exposed to out in the wider community
and we combined their ideas and had lots of fun coming up with strategies to implement in our daily
program. We have also been enjoying what autumn has offered much cooler weather. This has created
lots of cooking and art experiences in the yard. As the children use the leaves for food to cook with and
paint on instead of using paper. This month some of the children are interested in doing cutting and
showing their nurturing side so we will be changing home corner back to a home environment with babies
and blankets to encourage their curiousity and social development. A BIG shout out to DAISY who will be
celebrating her birthday this month. May you have a wonderful day. Just a reminder that ALL children
need to have clean water bottles and sunscreen applied when the come to Kindy. We have our Mother's
Day Morning Tea on this Friday 6th at 10am so we would love to see you for the morning. Until next
month and if you have any questions please see Miss Sou or Miss Casey xx

PRE SCHOOL

Hello and welcome to all of our Preschool families. We have had another quiet but busy month in
preschool. | would first like to extend a warm welcome to the new families that have started in preschool.
This month we are going to focus on getting to know each other by exploring self portraits, family trees
etc. We are continuing with our community heroes so if you know anyone in these industries please let
me or Miss Jaimee know. We are also continuing with letter of the week — we encourage any family input.
Safety — Children are also learning their own addresses in case of emergencies.

Thank you for returning baby photos and addresses. We would like to wish Isla and Mahlee a very BIG
HAPPY BIRTHDAY for the month of May. We hope you have a wonderful day xx Don’t forget drink
bottles and please bring them outside of a morning on arrival. We would also like to wish all of the special
females a very Happy Mother's Day for this Sunday. We will be having a Mother's Day Morning Tea on
Friday 6th May at 10am and we would love for you to attend. Miss Jaimee will be on annual leave as of
4/5/16-13/5/16. During this time Mr Shannon will be working alongside Miss Eden in the Preschool room.
Please if you have any questions do not hesitate to speak to one of the educators. Until next month.

Miss Jaimee, Miss Eden & Mr Shannon :-)

GENERAL INFO

CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE
Aussie Kids At Mermaid Waters

PRE SCHOOL
Do you hold a current Health Care Card? If so please bring it in to the office as you maybe eligible for low
cost or no cost childcare fees. Eligibility requirements to be met.

Pre School please remember if you want to order a Pre School TShirt see Miss Michelle in the office. Size
4 and size 6 available.

Your TRASH is our TREASURE so if you have anything around at home that you don't use anymore then
more than likely we will be able to recreate it......

Please ensure your child has a water bottle each day and your child's items are clearly labelled.
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Policy Reviews

Please take the time to review our monthly
Policies. | have also attached a Policy Review
Form for you to complete. Your input is greatly
appreciated and this is a important process of
our Quality Improvement Plan. Each month
our Policies are displayed in the foyer and the
Policy Folder is also located in the foyer on the
book shelf.

Behaviour Management

Positive Behaviour Guidance

Biting

Child Protection

Children’s Birthday & Cultural Celebrations
Distressed Child

Service Interactions

Toys & Personal Belongings

If you have any questions at anytime please
see me in the office or one of the many
Educators who will be able to assist you.

Our focus for this month is Nutrition.

We are encouraging the children to develop
healthy attitudes towards health and nutrition
through displays, discussions and routines.

We are consistently teaching the children
about food, drinks and activities that are good
for healthy teeth and bodies.

The World Health Organization recommends
that we all eat 2 serves of fruit and 5 serves of
vegetables each day.

This is especially important in early childhood
as their bodies and minds are growing rapidly.

Please feel free to talk to myself or your child's
Educator if you require any information in
regards to Nutrition. We also have lots of
information in the foyer such as flyers, a
nutrition folder which has lots of information
and our Food and Nutrition display located

g within the foyer.
e
Y, Here's to health and happiness :-)
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Please feel free to speak to myself or one of
our wonderful Educators about the National
Quality Framework.

We also have lots of literature available for you
to read which is located in our foyer.

Each month we also review a Quality Area (7
in total) and the elements that fall in line with
that particular Quality Area.

Quality Area 5: Relationships with children.
Standard 5.1: Respectful and equitable
relationships are developed and maintained
with each child.

Quality Area 5: Relationships with children.
Standard 5.2: Each child is supported to build

and maintain sensitive and responsive
relationships with other children and adults.

| have also attached a information sheet in
regards to the NQF and Standards.

Community Events

WHAT'S HAPPENING :-)

Mrs Red's Art Room

Saturday's

9am-12pm

3/151 West Burleigh Road, Burleigh Heads
www.mrsredsartroom.com

14th-15th May

Women's Health & Well Being Expo
9am-3pm

Robina Community Centre

196 Robina Centre Town Drive, Robina
www.womenshealthandwellbeingexpo.com.au

15th May

RSPCA Million Paws Walk

Broadwater Parklands

The Great Lawn, Marine Park, Southport
www.millionpwaswalk.com.au

17th May

Little Paccas Kids Club

The Jungle Book

Pacific Fair Shopping Centre
Hooker Blvd, Broadbeach
www.pacificfair.com.au

Aussie
Kids

KINDERGARTENS



	Directors News: Firstly we would like to wish all our very special mums, Nan's and special females a Happy Mothers Day for Sunday 9th May. 
Please remember that your account needs to be PAID IN FULL by 9am each Friday. Failure to do this will result in your child's days being suspended or canceled. 
Check your child's room pockets each week. These are located at your child's room entrance. This is where accounts, parent notices etc are placed for you to collect.
Take some time to look at our monthly policies listed in the policy review section of this newsletter and complete the Policy Feedback Form. We appreciate your feedback. The Centre Policy Folder is also located in the foyer for you to look through.
In the mornings please ensure that your child arrives with sunscreen on and if you forget to do this we have our sunscreen station at the front entrance and in the yards for you to use. Just a friendly reminder also that your child has a clean & fresh water bottle each day. You can leave this at the centre and this will be washed and refilled but ensure this is clearly labeled with your child's name. Please feel free at anytime to talk to myself or make an appointment to speak with your child's Educator. We have our Mothers Day Morning Tea at 10am on Friday 6th May. Everyone is welcome. We will be having a fun GUESS HOW MANY IN THE JAR on the day and a lucky door prize. Looking forward to seeing everyone :-)


Until next month,
Miss Michelle
	What's Happening: We have a very busy month ahead. Please take the time to look over our monthly calender of events to see what we have planned for this month. If there is anything that you would like to share with us please come and see me in the office. We are very excited to that the centre will be painted internally within the next month. I am just waiting on dates from Head Office to confirm. 
This will be done over the weekend with more than likely one work day. You will be updated regularly on what is occurring and of any changes that may happen.
Thank you for your time, patience and understanding with this.
	Centre Information: With the end of the financial year fast approaching I thought it would be a good idea to explain what Allowable Absences are.

You are entitled to 42 allowable absences each Financial Year (sick days, holidays, absent days, public holidays).
Your reduced holidays are calculated on your child's permanent booking (see below).
5 days = 20 days reduced holidays
4 days = 16 days reduced holidays
3 days = 12 days reduced holidays
2 days = 8 days reduced holidays
1 day = 4 days reduced holidays

Please see office if you are unsure of what you are entitled to.
Thank you,
Miss Michelle
	Month: MAY 
	1 Heading: BABIES
	Top Text: Hello, to all the Babies parents & caregivers. Firstly I would like to say a big welcome to Ethan, Violet, Finn and Jayda who have recently started in our room. Last month we made some changes in our room to support each child’s different interest. We hope you like the change and we will continue to try and make these changes regularly and as the children's needs and interests adjust. We would like to wish Jayda a big Happy Birthday for the 29th of April! We have no BIRTHDAY'S to celebrate this month but we wish you all a wonderful May. Throughout this month Miss Bek and Miss Julianne are creating an outdoor environment for our room in the back yard behind preschool! We are hoping it will create a new exciting place for the babies to explore and spend time outside in their own yard. We would also like to wish all of our wonderful mothers a Happy Mother’s Day! Remember we have our Mother's Day Morning Tea on Friday 6th at 10am and we would love it for you to join us. Just a reminder if you haven’t brought in a family photo yet, please do so as we would love to have it on our wall! Please feel free to speak with Miss Bek or Miss Julianne if you have any questions. Until next month, Miss Bek and Miss Julianne.
	2 Heading: TODDLERS 
	Toddlers: Hello and welcome to the Toddlers Room. Firstly we would like to welcome Bella-Rose, Henry and Atlas to the Toddler room who will be moving up from the Babies room soon. Sadly we will say goodbye to Morgun, Oliver, Keira, Louie, Rosie, Madeline and Kingwell as they will transition up to the Junior Kindy room. Miss Carmel returned back to work on the 3rd May from her holiday in Hawaii. She was very excited to tell the Toddler group stories of her adventures. Miss Misaki will be on holidays from the 25th May returning 13th June. She is going to Japan to visit her family and friends. We look forward to hearing about her trip. HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY to all the wonderful mothers and grandmothers! The children have been very busy creating their gifts for their loved one. We have a Mother’s Day Morning Tea on Friday 6th May at 10am. We would love for you to join us . We have no birthdays to celebrate this month but we would like to wish everyone a very happy month of MAY :-) This month we will continue to focus on the children’s interests, recently it has been dancing, painting, dolls, cars and transport books.                                 
Until next month,                                                                                                                                 
Miss Carmel and Miss Misaki
	3 Heading: JUNIOR KINDY 
	Prekindy: Hello and welcome to all our new families who have joined the junior kindy room. We lool forward to getting to know each and everyone of you. Last month we had a lot of family input which was wonderful so a very big thank you to everyone. These are what we use to extend on the children's learning. If you would like to know more about this please speak with either myself or Miss Ros. The children enjoyed extending on their own interests from home and kindy. This month the children have been busy making Mother’s Day gifts. This has been a very fun and rewarding time for the children as we talk about their mums and what is so special about their mum. We would like to wish all of our mums, grand mothers, aunties etc a very  HAPPY MOTHERS DAY! We also have our Mother's Day Morning Tea on Friday 6th at 10am and we would love for you to join us. Toilet training is always on the agenda so please feel free to ask Miss Ros or myself if you would like your child to start this or any questions you may have. We look forward to another month ahead.                       
Until next month,
Miss Carmel and Miss Ros.
	4 Heading: SENIOR KINDY
	4 Text: Hello and welcome to Senior Kindy, During the month of April we have explored superheroes from fancy to real life kind in our community. The children participated in lots of role playing and group interactions.  The children also shared with us the knowledge they have been exposed to out in the wider community and we combined their ideas and had lots of fun coming up with strategies to implement in our daily program. We have also been enjoying what autumn has offered much cooler weather. This has created lots of cooking and art experiences in the yard.  As the children use the leaves for food to cook with and paint on instead of using paper. This month some of the children are interested in doing cutting and showing their nurturing side so we will be changing home corner back to a home environment with babies and blankets to encourage their curiousity and social development. A BIG shout out to DAISY who will be celebrating her birthday this month. May you have a wonderful day. Just a reminder that ALL children need to have clean water bottles and sunscreen applied when the come to Kindy. We have our Mother's Day Morning Tea on this Friday 6th at 10am so we would love to see you for the morning. Until next month and if you have any questions please see Miss Sou or Miss Casey xx

	5 Heading: PRE SCHOOL 
	5 Text: Hello and welcome to all of our Preschool families. We have had another quiet but busy month in preschool. I would first like to extend a warm welcome to the new families that have started in preschool.
This month we are going to focus on getting to know each other by exploring self portraits, family trees etc. We are continuing with our community heroes so if you know anyone in these industries please let me or Miss Jaimee know. We are also continuing with letter of the week – we encourage any family input.
Safety – Children are also learning their own addresses in case of emergencies.
Thank you for returning baby photos and addresses. We would like to wish Isla and Mahlee a very BIG HAPPY BIRTHDAY for the month of May. We hope you have a  wonderful day xx Don’t forget drink bottles and please bring them outside of a morning on arrival. We would also like to wish all of the special females a very Happy Mother's Day for this Sunday. We will be having a Mother's Day Morning Tea on Friday 6th May at 10am and we would love for you to attend. Miss Jaimee will be on annual leave as of 4/5/16-13/5/16. During this time Mr Shannon will be working alongside Miss Eden in the Preschool room. Please if you have any questions do not hesitate to speak to one of the educators. Until next month.
Miss Jaimee, Miss Eden & Mr Shannon :-) 


	6 Heading: GENERAL INFO
	6 Text: CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE
Aussie Kids At Mermaid Waters 

PRE SCHOOL
Do you hold a current Health Care Card? If so please bring it in to the office as you maybe eligible for low cost or no cost childcare fees. Eligibility requirements to be met.

Pre School please remember if you want to order a Pre School TShirt see Miss Michelle in the office. Size 4 and size 6 available.

Your TRASH is our TREASURE so if you have anything around at home that you don't use anymore then more than likely we will be able to recreate it......

Please ensure your child has a water bottle each day and your child's items are clearly labelled.
	Policies: Please take the time to review our monthly Policies. I have also attached a Policy Review Form for you to complete. Your input is greatly appreciated and this is a important process of our Quality Improvement Plan. Each month our Policies are displayed in the foyer and the Policy Folder is also located in the foyer on the book shelf.

Behaviour Management
Positive Behaviour Guidance
Biting
Child Protection
Children’s Birthday & Cultural Celebrations
Distressed Child
Service Interactions
Toys & Personal Belongings

If you have any questions at anytime please see me in the office or one of the many Educators who will be able to assist you. 
	Community: WHAT'S HAPPENING :-)

Mrs Red's Art Room
Saturday's
9am-12pm
3/151 West Burleigh Road, Burleigh Heads
www.mrsredsartroom.com

14th-15th May
Women's Health & Well Being Expo
9am-3pm
Robina Community Centre
196 Robina Centre Town Drive, Robina
www.womenshealthandwellbeingexpo.com.au

15th May
RSPCA Million Paws Walk
Broadwater Parklands
The Great Lawn, Marine Park, Southport
www.millionpwaswalk.com.au

17th May
Little Paccas Kids Club
The Jungle Book
Pacific Fair Shopping Centre
Hooker Blvd, Broadbeach
www.pacificfair.com.au

	Accreditation: Please feel free to speak to myself or one of our wonderful Educators about the National Quality Framework.
We also have lots of literature available for you to read which is located in our foyer.
Each month we also review a Quality Area (7 in total) and the elements that fall in line with that particular Quality Area.

Quality Area 5: Relationships with children.

Standard 5.1: Respectful and equitable relationships are developed and maintained with each child.

Quality Area 5: Relationships with children.

Standard 5.2: Each child is supported to build and maintain sensitive and responsive relationships with other children and adults.


I have also attached a information sheet in regards to the NQF and Standards.
	Focus: Our focus for this month is Nutrition.  

We are encouraging the children to develop healthy attitudes towards health and nutrition through displays, discussions and routines.
  
We are consistently teaching the children about food, drinks and activities that are good for healthy teeth and bodies.
 
The World Health Organization recommends that we all eat 2 serves of fruit and 5 serves of vegetables each day.  

This is especially important in early childhood as their bodies and minds are growing rapidly.

Please feel free to talk to myself or your child's Educator if you require any information in regards to Nutrition. We also have lots of information in the foyer such as flyers, a nutrition folder which has lots of information and our Food and Nutrition display located within the foyer.

Here's to health and happiness :-)


